
JUNE 13 BOARD MEETING REMINDER

The June meeting of the Vecinos de la Cholla AC Board of Directors will be held on June 13th at 
9:00AM.  The meeting will be held at the Community Clubhouse and will be open to all members of the 
Civil Association.  Of course, local Covid19 protocols will be observed.  These protocols include 
masks, social distancing and hand sanitizer.  We ask that you do not attend the meeting if you are 
exhibiting any cold or flu-like symptoms.  This meeting is a Board meeting and will follow our typical 
agenda.  Members will be asked for their input and questions at the end of the meeting.

This will be the last Board meeting of the fiscal year, which ends on June 30, 2021.  Dues notices for the 
2021-22 fiscal year will be emailed shortly.  The dues notice will be electronic, including the annual 
contact update sheet.  The update sheet will be a fillable pdf; you may complete the form on your device 
and email it to Monica, our membership manager, at VecinosDeLaCholla@yahoo.com. Dues 
payments may be paid through PayPal this year, making the transaction completely electronic.  As in the 
past, you may print out the contact sheet, fill it out by hand and mail it with a check to PO Box 620 • 
Lukeville AZ 85341.  As many other local Civil Association dues have risen, our dues have remained at
$150 annually since 2016.

The next Board meeting will be on Sunday, October 24, 2021 at 9:00AM in the Community Clubhouse. 
The June weather in La Cholla has been wonderful, but we all know our typical hot, humid summer is 
around the corner. So, enjoy your summer where ever you go!  As La Cholla news arises through 
the summer months, we will keep you updated through our bulk email service, Firedrum and our 
website, www.VecinosDeLaCholla.org.
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